
CITY OF CASTLE ROCK 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING  

May 18, 2015     7:00 PM  
 
The Castle Rock City Council will hold a SPECIAL MEETING, Monday, 
May 18, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. in the Castle Rock Senior Center, 222 
Second Avenue SW, Castle Rock, WA.  
 
Purpose of the meeting:  for City Council and Castle Rock Planning 
Commissioners to review the draft proposal cited as Castle Rock 
(City) Shoreline Master Program.  The city is required to adopt a 
Shoreline Master Program in accordance with authority granted by 
the Shoreline Management Act of 1971 (Revised Code of Washington 
RCW 90.58) and Chapter 173-26 of the Washington Administrative 
Code.  Planning consultants from Parametrix and G.R. Dohrn & 
Associates will be present at this meeting to provide overviews and 
answer questions.  Following the overview, City Council will hold a 
Public Hearing to take testimony from the public on the proposed 
Castle Rock (City) Shoreline Master Program.  Any person wishing to 
speak on this issue may do so at that time.  Written comments from 
the public must be received prior to this Public Hearing to be included 
for discussion at the meeting.  City Council may take action on this 
issue as a result of discussion and public comment.  A copy of the 
draft Castle Rock (City) Shoreline Master Program is available for 
review at Castle Rock City Hall in the Clerk-Treasurer’s office; Monday 
through Friday 8:30 am to 4:00 pm.   
 
For further information, please contact Public Works Director David 
Vorse, 360-274-7478 ext 791.    
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


